
Help Keep Non-Selective Gillnets Off the 
Lower Columbia River! 

IN 

Please act today: members of the Oregon and Washington fish and 
wildlife commissions are pushing to return gillnets to the 

lower Columbia River. 

Pro-gillnet commissioners on the Oregon Commission are in a rush to 
restore year-round mainstem gill netting before their terms end this spring. 
Our salmon runs are in decline and yet they want to restore mainstem 
gillnetting and limit recreational fisheries to make way for non-selective, 
indiscriminate gillnets! 

Meanwhile, ODFW is proposing to make the $9.75 Columbia River 
Endorsement fee permanent- this fee was supposed to help fund the gillnet 
reforms. 

Here's what you can do: 

Leave a message for Governor Kate Brown at 503.378.4582. Ask her to 
restore balance to the Oregon Commission and block efforts to return 
gillnets to the mainstem through her upcoming appointments to the 
Oregon Fish and Wildlife Commission. 
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